Dear De Anza College Community,

We, the De Anza Student Government, are aware of the current situation in Ukraine and
acknowledge the turbulence that the people of Ukraine are experiencing. We, as the governing
student body at De Anza College, stand in solidarity with the Ukrainian people.

The De Anza Student Government condemns the violations of international law and is deeply
concerned with the humanitarian crisis taking place in Ukraine. We extend our support to our
Ukrainian and Russian community members. It is crucial to treat impacted communities with
empathy and compassion during these troubling times.

We recognize the distress that this situation has caused to many. Please feel free to reach out to
De Anza’s Psychological Services for assistance, as our professionals are ready to help with open
arms.

This humanitarian crisis has and will continue to cause a great deal of suffering across Eastern
Europe and elsewhere. We encourage contributing to organizations that are providing
humanitarian aid to people in Ukraine, and to those who have been affected.

The De Anza Student Government hopes for a quick and peaceful end to this crisis.

In solidarity,
The De Anza Student Government


https://www.deanza.edu/psychologicalservices/
https://www.deanza.edu/news/2022/ukraine.html

